
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Eureka City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, November 4, 2024, at 6:00 pm, 15 
North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 84628. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comment on a proposed rezone of 
property currently zoned as Residential Multiple Units (RMU) to Residential (R-1).  The 
property is currently a Mobile Home Park, owned and operated by Theodore (Ted) C. Haynes & 
LouAnna S. Haynes.  The property is located between Railroad Street and Iron & O’Connor 
Street. A map of the proposed area is attached.  All paperwork is available at the City Office for 
public inspection. 
 
State law requires that notification of a rezoning be provided to all affected property owners at 
least 10 days prior to the first public hearing on the issue.  This notice was sent to property 
owners within 500’ of the subject property.  Please share this notice with any other property 
owners who may be interested. 
 
Any questions or concerns regarding this rezoning proposal can be addressed by contacting the 
Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915.   


